

Orange Room Happenings

A newsletter connecting home and school

FALL ISSUE # 6 Date: March 2018



WHAT AM I READING?

- I Know How to Fight Germs
- Miss Mary Mack
- I Know Why I Brush My Teeth
- Put Me in the Zoo
- If You Give a Dog a Donut

Songs We Are Singing

Hello Neighbor

Goodbye Song

Miss Mary Mack

The Penguin Song

Where is Thumbkin

The Cool Bear Hunt



Important Info:

- Every month, a librarian from Jeffco Libraries comes to our school for story time. Our librarian visit will be Thursday, March 1st.
- On Friday, March 2nd, the Children's Museum will pay us a visit and take us on a tooth adventure to talk about dental health.
- **Spring Break** is Monday, March 26th to Friday, March 30th. There will be no school. Students will return Tuesday, April 3rd. Have a wonderful week!
- Even though the winter season will soon begin to make its way out
 of Colorado, please keep in mind that it is still cold outside! Please
 make sure to send your children with appropriate jackets and
 footwear. Even if it is warm outside, if there is snow on the ground,
 children need to have boots on. We cannot go outside, regardless of
 the temperature, if the children do not have the appropriate outdoor
 wear.

WHAT AM I DOING IN PLAY?

Theme: Bridging Home, School, and Community

Roles I can be: Doctor, Mechanic, Mail Carrier, Veterinarian, Cashier,

Sales Clerk, Teacher, Student, Customer

What's happening

in my centers: Mailing letters

Checking on the patient

Fixing the car

Taking turns being the teacher and the student

Buying pet supplies Grooming the dogs Giving dogs a shot

I am practicing my reading/writing and math by:

Using money to pay for community services

Counting to 100

Discussing forces like push and pull

Practicing reading books

EXTENSIONS AT HOME:

• Check the mail with your children and talk about the important info on a letter.

Talk to your children about staying healthy.

KUDOS

It is always a blast to have parents come in for class parties. However, we would not be able to do what we do if we did not have help from those who signed up to lead the activities, so big thank you to those parents! All of your help is much appreciated (3)

